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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Some dates for the week: 

• 18th  October ~ Harvest Heroes ~ (Children only) to pre-
sent their work to each base. 

• 20th October ~ Base 4 Open afternoon for parents ~ 
2.30-3.00 

Harvest Festival: 

18th October is our harvest festival. Could I ask for donations 
from Monday 16th October. We are donating all the food we 
collect to the food bank. They are in need of donations more 
than ever. With the cost of living rising and energy bills in-
creasing, more people are needing to access the food bank to 
help them during these difficult times. If you can donate a 
tin or two we would be extremely grateful. Children need to 
take their donations to their classrooms. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend  

Mrs S. Abdulla 
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Looking for a career in teaching 

Train to Teach in Telford with Severn Training & Schools Alliance!  

 

Severn Training & Schools Alliance (STSA) is based in Telford. They 
offer Primary (4-11) and Early Years (3-7) PGCE Lead School 
Partner Route initial teacher training, with their partner, the Univer-
sity of Chester.  Candidates need to have a degree, plus GCSE 4-9 
or equivalent in English, Maths and Science to apply, and successful 
completion of the course provides candidates with QTS and a PGCE.  

Now recruiting for September 2024, if successful in gaining a place 
trainees can look forward to a training year which will include two 
contrasting placements in Telford schools in two different key stages, 
and curriculum and academic training sessions with their whole co-
hort delivered in Telford by trainers who are not only experts in their 
particular field but familiar with Telford & Wrekin schools.  Many 
STSA Associate Teachers secured permanent employment within Tel-
ford schools following successful completion of the course last year.  

Interested or know someone who may be?  STSA hold weekly online 
information sessions, each Tuesday evening during term time from 
5.30pm – 6.30pm. This informal session will give you the chance to 
have all your questions answered.  For more details visit the website, 
www.stsa.uk, email the team on stsa@taw.org.uk, or telephone 01952 
387237.   
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 Dear Parents and Carers, 

Can I please remind you about lates. We have seen a 
large number of children arriving late this week after 
the close of register. This is marked as late on the regis-
ter and can result in the EWO contacting you and let-

ters being sent home. 

When children are arriving late they are missing the 
most important part of the day and they are having to 
walk into a class where everyone is already working and 

knows what they are doing. 

Also, when your child arrives late this means Miss Tracz 
has to leave the office to take children to class, ensuring 
they arrive safely, therefore, distracting from the work 

she needs to attend to at that time in a morning. 

Attendance is so important and so is punctuality. Please 
can I ask that all children arrive before the bell and do 

not arrive through the main foyer. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Abdulla 
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In Turtles our topic for Autumn is ‘Journeys’. Our focus over the next two week is looking at rhyme and 
repeating patterns. We enjoyed our Black History Month workshop looking at lots of different instruments and cultural 
foods and we loved singing our song about respect to the whole school. We have also been busy discussing, exploring and 
finding out about Harvest.  

In maths we have thoroughly enjoyed looking at repeating patterns and finding the 
value of ‘Thelma Three’ using our Ten Town.  

  

 

1n Literacy we have been exploring rhyming words. We have been busy looking at 
initial sounds on words and discussing ideas with our friends.  

 

Bridget painted the 
Gherkin building in 
London.  

 

Lexi 

 

In phonics we follow the RWI Scheme. We have been busy revising  

and learning our set 1 sounds.  

  

 

Neda 

George Charlie and Molly 

Oliver 

Finley painted a Dragon Fruit.  
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This week in Starfish.. 

For world animal day, we began to learn about 
endangered and extinct animals. We learnt about what we can 
do to help endangered animals and how humans are effecting 
endangered animals. We then created a piece of art work using 
autumnal leaves. This linked to our science about seasons.   

We have been reading the book ‘You can’t take 
an elephant on the bus’. We have been focusing 
on reading this week, in particular reading 
rhyming words and continuing a rhyming 
string. We are making sure we can orally blend 
words and using our phonics to help us to read 
words.   

In maths, we have been learning how to add 
2 numbers together. We have been doing this 
by using the ’part/whole’ model. We have a 
whole number and can separate it into 2 
parts.   
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Literacy 

This week in Literacy, the children have been focusing on poetry. Children have been 
learning about rhyming words, lines and verses and how poetry is written to entertain. 
Pupils initially listened to poems and then learnt poems to perform in front of the class, 
before moving on to understanding rhyming words. Pupils also learnt that not all po-
ems rhyme.  

Maths: 

In maths, we have been learning about addition and 
subtraction. Pupils have been learning about related 
facts and multiplying by 10. 4 + 3 = 7 can be 40 + 
30 = 70.  

Pupils then moved on to one more and one less before 
moving on to adding and subtracting 1-digit numbers on 
a number line.  

 

Geography  

In Geography, the children have been learning 
about the local area. Pupils have learnt that 
Teagues Bridge Primary School is in Trench 
and Trench is in Telford. The children have 
also learnt about what makes the local area spe-
cial. We discussed what is around the area and 
what we like and don’t like about where we live. 
Children have also began to learn about compass 
points. 

Well done to the children on their efforts and behaviour since returning to school!  



 

 

 

 

             

Teagues Bridge Primary  School 
Phone No:  01952 388450 
www.teaguesbridgeprimary.org  
a2191@telford.gov.uk                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

We have had another fantastic week in 
Dolphin Class and the children have all 
worked so hard! In English we have been 
learning about the story of Pattan’s 
Pumpkin. We have read and discussed 
the story and then used drama and talk 
for writing to retell the story. Next we 
are going to be writing our own version 
of the story.  

In maths we have began to learn about fractions and have been learning about 
equal and not equal. We then used concrete resources to make equal groups.  

In science this week we have continued our topic of ‘Materials’. This week we 
have been learning about the strength of materials. We learnt about the proper-
ties of materials and then explored how we can make materials stronger. Miss 
Humpage then challenged the children to make a piece of paper stronger and we 
tested who had the strongest by seeing much weight it would hold.  
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On Wednesday 12th October Natalie Hedley and Heather Reid from the Telford African 
and Afro-Caribbean Resource Centre delivered workshops for all the classes. During the 

workshops, they taught the children about the Windrush Generation. They also taught them 
about the common wealth and traditional clothing and food from those countries. The chil-

dren thoroughly enjoyed the insightful workshops.   



 

 

 

 

Homework of the week award 
We have introduced a new award for Friday’s award assembly. 

This is in recognition of the fabulous homework most of our children produce. It is 
also to show the importance of doing homework. 

We need to ensure that children are equipped to be able to complete homework, as a 
school we are looking at our homework offer and adapting it to meet the needs of 
the children.  

The most important homework your child can complete is reading, this opens the 
doors to all other learning in school and in life. 

Each Base has nominated two children for this week’s homework of the week award 
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Base 1 Roman Millicent 

Base 2 Leyla Gunveer 

Base 3 Dexter Sophie 

Base 4 Harry Lillian 

Base 5 Emma Ismail 

Base 6 Erin Luna 

Base 7 Louie Anastasia 

Base 8 Alexis Lucas 



 

 

 

 

Star Player of the week award 
 

On Monday, Thursday and Friday, all children have PE. This is de-
livered by the Crossbar coach. The coaches have recently introduced 
star player of the week from each base. This is because of the ef-
fort they make and the sportsmanship they show. Please see the chil-
dren chosen for ‘Star Player of the week’ award this week. 
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Base 1 Cooper 

Base 2 Eric 

Base 3 Aria 

Base 4 Erin 

Base 5 Maya 

Base 6 Keerat 

Base 7 Keon 

Base 8 Phoebe 

Base 9 Cody 
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Friday Awards 
The Cleanliness award is to encourage children to take care of their 

classroom environment and the areas around it. It is to ensure that 
children are proud of their classroom and it is a welcoming and safe 
environment to work in. 

Each class are given points every time a member of the Senior leader-
ship team, goes into their classroom. They can get 20 points if their 
classroom is perfect, 10 points if there are some things on the floor 
and 5 points if it is tidy but a little disorganised.  

The class with the most points at the end of the week gets a class cer-
tificate and the cleanliness trophy. The children have really em-
braced this new award and were excited to learn which class had 
won, this was announced in our Friday’s award assembly. 

The cleanest class this week went to: 

 

Base 8 
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Friday Awards 

Our Awards Assembly takes place on a Friday via Microsoft Teams. Children were awarded with 
their certificates in class. Please see below a list of the children who have received awards this 

week. 

 

Best class attendance this week: 

KS1 ~ Base 4 ~ 94% ~  FANTASTIC 

KS2 ~ Base 8 ~ 96% ~ SUPER 

 

Base Star of 
the week 

Worker of 
the week 

Whale Rules 
Champion 

Respectful 
Rangers 

Handwriting 
Heroes 

Punctual 
Panda 

Best at-
tendance 

1 Ashton Charlie 

Nathan 

Jacob 

George 

Lilly 

Bella 

Rahnia Willow Oliver 

2 Willow Jaipreet 

Eric 

Paisley 

Oscar 

Jenson 

Amrita 

Jacob Simran Armish 

3 Sophie Jaxson 

Jasmine 

Nathan 

Maya 

Chloe 

Thiago 

Harry Michelle Heidi 

4 Jared Isla 

Lewis 

Jasmine 

Retal 

Tymon 

Luna 

Ishaan Alaya Brayan 

5 Mathias Charmaine 

Harrison 

Daniel 

Corbyn 

Layton 

Simran 

Prisha Essa Olivia 

6 Jairaj Ella 

Iris 

Lacey 

Leo 

Auriella 

Ollie 

Amaia Lilly Muham-
mad 

7 Dominic Jakub 

Clim 

Sean 

Tillie 

Natalia 

Darwin 

Kendall Kyra-Mai Luke 

8 James Thomas 

Navraj 

Isabella 

Ajai 

Oceane 

Kacey 

Annie Evelyn Karanveer 
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